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From: Doug Rapp <doug_rapp@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:08 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

To whom it may concern:
| believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for

his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ‘choice’ is being threatened by the proposed CFTC
regulations. RIN 3038-ACé61 ............. The system is fine as it is!

Doug Rapp

P.O. Box 315
Willimantic, CT 06226

Confidentiality notice:

This e-mail message, including any attachments, may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for
delivery

of this message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this e-mail message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

message
in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer.

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



